Friends of Loveny
Dear Friend,
I thought I would take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new secretary of Friends of Loveny.
I took over from Ann last October 2014 and fully realise what a hard act she is to follow. However I shall do my very best. I have already had the pleasure of actually meeting some ‘Friends’ and would hope that I get to meet you all one day. 

My husband Bob is a baritone in the choir and so I am also very privileged to be a Loveny Lady as well. As long as we can keep gaining support and funding for the choir to be able to carry on with their concerts in aid of numerous charities, that is all that matters.  This is why your support is so very much appreciated. This now brings me to an idea I had. If you have family,  friends, colleagues or neighbours that are appreciative of beautiful singing, please mention that they can become a ‘friend’ like you. If we each spread the word, it can only be for the good. I have taken the liberty of placing a membership form at the bottom for you to give to anyone who you think is interested.

The Ladies have organised several fund-raising events for 2015. To join or renew your membership the fee is £12-50p. (This still represents great value as your concert ticket for the Gala concert is worth £6-00)

It just remains for me to say may I wish you all a  Year filled with Peace, Joy, Harmony and Prosperity - - and Good Singing!

Miriel  (Mirry)  O’Connor. (Secretary)
‘Trevelyan’, Constantine Bay,  Nr.Padstow,  Nth.Cornwall. PL28 8JG
Email-: rainissinging@yahoo.co.uk  Tel: 01841 521408
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I would like to become a ‘ Friend of Loveny ‘ I enclose cheque/p/o for £12-50 for one year’s membership, payable to- Loveny Male Voice Choir. Dated______________________

NAME:     _____________________________________________________

ADDRESS:   _____________________________________________________


POST CODE:___________________  Tel. No: ____________________________________
Email address:                                  			(this does cut down cost of postage.)
The quarterly newsletter will be sent via e-mail wherever possible.
On behalf of L.M.V.C. please accept a very grateful thank you for your support.





